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Mai Vang

From: Joanna Zimny
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 11:00 AM
To: annamsmith@deliotte.com
Cc: Mai Vang
Subject: 1271 Edgerton

Good morning Ms. Smith, 
 
Following up on our phone conversaƟon this morning; Inspector Shaff had already discussed this with the Hearing 
Officer (which I was unaware of), so a Staff Report will be prepared to discuss on July 9th. This is the earliest LegislaƟve 
Hearing date due to next week’s holiday. That being said you sort of have a default “extension” based on that alone, so if 
things wrap up in the meanƟme please let me know, since compliance will have been achieved. Otherwise, we typically 
don’t call people in for these, but keep me updated on what your ask would be if there are any delays between now and 
July 9th so I can let the LHO know how long of an extension you would be requesƟng. 
 
Please let me know if you have any quesƟons, 
Joanna 
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